March 12, 2025

To:Senate Finance Committee
Re: SB73

From: Beth Brewington

To Whom it May Concern;

I am writing to you in support of SB 73. As a business owner in the cannabis industry | fully
support reducing the excise tax on transferred marijuana from Cultivators. It is crippling the
smaller industry businesses with an excessively large tax burden which at some point cannot
be sustainable by many.

* Thank you for your time and attention.
_ Sincerely,
Bootz, P
Beth Brewington, Owner-Admin
The Frost Frontier Cultivation
The Frost Farms Marijuana Retail
The Frost Frontier Concentrate Manufacturing
8535 Dimond D Cir, #B & C
Anchorage, Alaska 99515

907-229-6007



